NOTES AND NEWS

MEETINGS

Spring EBBA—The Spring meeting was held in conjunction with EBBA at Chevy Chase, Md., on 9-11 April 1976. NEBBA Council met on 9 April with eight councilors and officers present. One important decision of the Council was to authorize the research committee to make grants totaling \$1,000 in fiscal year 1976-1977.

Fall NEBBA—This annual meeting will be held Saturday, 2 October, at the Vermont Institute of Natural Science, Woodstock, Vt. It will be primarily a field meeting. The program on Saturday will include a morning annual business meeting, afternoon field trips, and an evening banquet at which L. Henry Potter will speak on "My Banding Experiences in 1909." Sunday will feature netting and banding operations at the VINS station and field trips. Registration forms may be obtained from Sarah B. Laughlin, Vermont Institute of Natural Science, Woodstock, Vt. 05091 or Deborah V. Howard, Mass. Audubon Society, Lincoln, Mass. 01773.

AVAILABLE BOOK

Single copies of a book entitled "Birds Banded in Asia during the MAPS Program, by locality from 1965 through 1971" can be obtained free by writing COL Douglas J. Beach, Director, United States Medical Component, SEATO Medical Research Project, APO San Franciso 96346, or to the same organization at Rajavithi Road, Bangkok, Thailand.